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Our goal is to continue cultivating new board members who can expand the board’s collective
wisdom with a variety of professional expertise, cultural backgrounds, life experiences, and
geographic reach, and who can help MLA respond to future needs within the library field.

  

As we expand our search beyond the customary networks (yes – that includes those of you who
have never considered this experience), we want to make sure that you know how dedicated we
are to engaging new board members to share their perspectives and opinions – opening the
door to different ideas and conversations.

  

Self-nominations are definitely accepted. Throw your hat in the ring, we’d love to hear from each
and every one of you.

  

The submission deadline is 5:00 PM on Monday, November 7, 2022. Submit a nomination by
clicking the link below . For
any questions please contact Debbie Mikula, Executive Director at 
dmikula@milibraries.org

  

More information about qualifications and criteria is linked below:

  

Learn more about MLA Officer Positions (pdf)

  

Learn more about Board Member Responsibilities (pdf)

  Submit a nomination
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mailto:dmikula@milibraries.org
http://www.milibraries.org/assets/docs/Officer%20Positions.pdf
http://www.milibraries.org/assets/docs/Board%20Member%20Responsibilities%20.pdf
https://mla.memberclicks.net/index.php?option=com_mcform&amp;view=ngforms&amp;id=2137819

